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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  8/19/2024 

TO:  Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

CC:           Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Kristine Schmidt, Human Resources Director 

 

SUBJECT:      Request for Withdrawal – General Salary Increase for Local Agency 

Executives (Item A-23)  
 

 

 

The Human Resources Department requests the withdrawal of an Administrative 

Item General Salary Increase for Local Agency Executives from the agenda 

scheduled for August 20, 2024.  

 

Staff is requesting to withdraw this item as negotiations with SEIU Local 620 have 

recently completed, providing salary increases which are expected to be 

presented to the Board of Supervisors for ratification at the August 27, 2024 

meeting. The same increases will apply to executives as provided in the 

Compensation and Benefits Plan, so a separate action is no longer necessary.  
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